
Dear Parents,  

Is you child ready to begin their Jewish education?  If they are entering first or 

second grade, we invite you to register your child for our Sababa program. The 

program introduces young children to holidays and traditions that form the 

foundation for living life Jewishly. Our Sababa class is wonderful, unique and 

wildly popular with our students. 

We also welcome students who are entering grades 3-5 who will be new to 

religious school. Our Hebrew instruction is self paced …we want our students to 

be successful. Our Judaic studies instruction includes small groups and whole 

school lessons and projects. We create learning opportunities for children of all 

ages and abilities. Children are placed in our program at the level that will best 

meet their needs. 

Will your child be continuing their Jewish education with us? We’re thrilled 

that they will be returning this year. We’ll do our best to make this year full of 

surprise and delight. FYI. each student will be given a short Hebrew assessment 

on the first day of school so that they can be placed in the level that’s just right 

for them. 

If you plan for your child to attend our religious school it is imperative that 

you register them by September 1st . We cannot order books, materials or 

prepare lessons until we confirm how many students will be in each class.  

Please complete a registration form at your earliest convenience and send it, 

along with your deposit to:	 	  

	 	 	 	 Temple Beth Emeth  
	 	 	 	 attn: Ellyn Stein 
	 	 	 	 PO Box 409 
	 	 	 	 Mount Sinai, NY 11766 

School forms, calendar and our family handbook can be downloaded from 

the TBE website. If you have any questions, you can contact me or Amy 

Schneider, the Temple Beth Emeth Education Chair at 631-928-4103. We look 

forward to partnering with your family and learning with your child in 5784.	 	

	 	 	 	 	 	  

	 	 	 	 	 Shalom, 

	 	 	 	 	 Leslie Millrod, Religious School Principal


